
Rebekkah   Dayon   

$10,000   College   Woman’s   Club   of   Westfield    Scholarship   

  

There   is   no   question   that   Rebekkah   brings   creativity,   talent,   and   drive   to   everything   she   

does.     Rebekkah   is   a   creative,   lively   and   engaged   high   school   student.    She   is   a   student   

athlete,   works   after   school,   volunteers   and   she   is   a   member   of   the   Italian   Honors   

Society,   the   National   Honors   Society   and   is   consistently   an   Honor   Roll   student.     

  

On   top   of   all   of   that,   she   is   a   talented   artist.    Rebekkah   has   a   passion   for   creative   

endeavors.    She   is   a   member   of   the   creative   team   of   artists   who   decorate   Westfield   

storefronts   for   Addams   Fest   each   year.    Rebekkah   is   clear   on   what   she   wants   to   do   at   

college   and   has   a   clear   vision   on   how   to   get   herself   there.     Rebekkah   plans   to   pursue   a   

BFA   in   Animation/Illustration;   “My   main   objective   is   to   become   a   storyboard   

artist/animator   for   a   major   movie   company   like   Disney   Animation   Studio   or   Pixar.”   

  

Rebekkah   also   engages   in   community   service.    She   is   a   Student   Athletic   Trainer   for   WHS,   

a   volunteer   buddy   for   Westfield   soccer,   a   student   Chaperone   for   Teen   Night,   and   a   

Referee   for   Union   County   Rugby.    Rebekkah   even   created   the   logo   for   the   Union   County   

Mud   turtles.   

  

Rebekkah’s   volleyball   coach   could   not   speak   more   highly   of   her.    “She   is   a   leader   who   

raises   her   hand   and   takes   on   tasks   that   make   the   team   move   forward.    She   exemplifies   

the   a   team   player   who   always   tries   to   make   things   better.”   

  

The   College   Woman’s   Club   wishes   Rebekkah   well   when   she   begins   her   studies   at   

Montclair   State   University   this   fall.     


